
 

 
PARENTAL COMMUNICATION – Wednesday 8 June 2022 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL Homework club is still running and will continue to do so until Thursday 30th June.  The club will then 
end for the year.  
 
Information on next year’s club will be sent out in the new academic year. Thank you. 

 

PTA PTA MEETING UPDATE  
 
Dear All  
 
We regret to inform you that due to illness and time constraints of key attendees, the PTA Meeting 
scheduled for this evening (Wednesday, 8th June) has been postponed to Thursday, 16th June 2022. 
 
The meeting on Thursday, 16th June will be via Zoom Video Call and will take place from 18h30 to 
19h30. Joining details for the new meeting date will be shared in the new week.  
 
Many thanks for your understanding. We look forward to seeing you at our next meeting.  
With best regards, 
 
Rutlish PTA 
e: rutlishpta@gmail.com  

 

YEAR 11  REMINDERS: 
 
If you are attending the BBQ at the Old Ruts, after the graduation ceremony, please 
remember to complete the form to indicate your preferred food options. 
 

Graduation BBQ Form 
 
Also, payment for Yearbook (Year 11 Leavers) is now available through the Rutlish App. 
 
Final date for payment is June 24th 2022. 
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